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Welcome

Hello and welcome to more news from the Hub!

This week we have continued to explore our new topic ‘Going

Places’. We have been very excited to be learning more about our

favourite types of transport and the way they travel. We have
also enjoyed reading the story ‘The Bus is for Us’, as a shared | 5:“

read. It has been amazing to see the children’s reading skills and

confidence grow, as they read as a group. Well done, Guys!

to explore the action of pulling and pushing. First, we discussed the

%“ sgmbols and practiced the signs for push
and pull and used this to support our = :@:

L ) communication and interaction. Push Pull

% @ In science, we have used our knowledge of different types of vehicles

We then used a range of vehicles to explore how each vehicle travelled on different surfaces.

We really enjoyed testing our vehicles using the ramps, grass and sand and we wanted

to learn more. We then created our own model cars out of recgcled materials and
thought carefully how to make the wheels turn. Leo noticed the axle on his toy and used

this as a model to make his own car, before testing his model car outside.




In Music this week, we have enjoyed singing and using percussion instruments to follow

the rhythm and beat to Taylor Swift’s ‘Shake it off.
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Leo has also enjoyed his ﬁrst experience of l'mking with his year 2 link class. He jolned

his peers in a cinema afternoon, and then joined in with the year 2 Orchestra session.

Thank you for all your hard work! Have a jabulous weckend!




